12-00004

## **Shirley Frierson**

From:

diana@brookhavendesigns.net

Sent:

Tuesday, June 19, 2012 10:17 AM

To:

Sara Kyle

Subject: Stonebridge Lot Owners/Dandridge Tennessee

Dear Ms Kyle:

John and I are lot owners at Stonebridge subdivision. Dandridge, Tennessee.

We understand there will be another meeting sometime in July regarding sewer connections. would greatly appreciate your approval to allow Aquagreen to collect tap fees from the remaining 58 lot owners.

We all have been patiently waiting for sewer connections since July, 2008. What a joy it would be to be able to finally build on our lots.

Again, we would greatly appreciate your approval on this matter.

Sincerely,

John and Diana Wech